From The Heir Force Music
Department

Dear Parent/Guardian of Heir Force Community School Student:

I wanted to make you aware of our upcoming Christmas Program (This
Christmas) December 2. There are a couple of things [ would like to go over with you to
help your child be at their best for the program.

1.) All students should arrive at Cornerstone Harvest Church no later than 6:00
pm and sign in with their teacher.

2.) Students dress will be:
Boys- All Grades : wear black shoes, black dress pants, a white button up
shirt with a red accent (tie). Student can also wear a nice Christmas shirt
over their white button up shirt. If you don’t have a white button up shirt
or tie a plain white shirt will be fine.

Girls- All Grades: wear black shoes, black skirt or dress, a white blouse
with red accents (bow, earrings, etc). Student can also wear a holiday
dress as long as it is not too distracting when it is time for their
performance.

Kindergarten-bring in a oversized Red(for Mrs. Dotson’s Class), Blue
(for Ms. Cilli’s class), and Green ( for Mrs. Doak’s class) sweater or shirt
to wear for one of their songs.

4™ Grade- Additionialy, Bring in stuff that makes the student look like a
80°s rapper.

3.) Please go over with your student about being quiet and respectful during
another grade’s performance.

I would like to thank you for you time. I believe in your child. They have a lot of
potential. Together we will succeed!

With Respect,

Mr. J Gooding, Music Teacher



